
Bennington College 
May 4, 1941 

The Educational Policies Committe met on Wednesday, 
April 30, 1941, at 6:30 P.M. in the Red Dining Room. Present 
were Jo~m Strong, Margaret Klaw, Cynthia Jenkinson, Hilda 
Wheelwright, Ann Wills and Helen Levine, Joan Leonard was 
absent. 

Spring Survey 

The Committee disoussed thE: questionnaire that h2d been 
used for the Spring Survey of Classes. There were no specific 
criticisms made, but it was pointed out that all of these 
c;uestions had tote interpreted individually for each class. 

~eetings Committee 

In accorde.nce with a memorsndum from the Iv'."eetings 
Committee, the Committee ciscussed possitle programs for 
next year and submitted a list of such proposals for the 
consic~eration of the Meeti~ Commit tee. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8: 30 P. M. 

Respectfully submitted 
Helen Levine, Secretary 




